
Fra:                                              Sascha voigt <s.voigt2@icloud.com>
Sendt:                                        fredag 23. juni 2023 16:33
Til:                                               Post Osterøy
Emne:                                        Fishing at the Midtvatnet lake 
 
 
Hello, my name is Sascha from Germany. We are camping on the island Osterøy at the Lake Midtvatnet 
and I would love to go fishing for trouts here. I can’t find a fishing-cart but I found the website from your 
Kommune. Can you help me to get a license to fishing here? 
Best regards Sascha Voigt 
 
Von meinem iPhone gesendet


